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September 14, 2023

Statement from the Member Companies of AMPTP

On Wednesday, September 13, the WGA reached out to the AMPTP and asked for a

meeting to move negotiations forward. We have agreed and are working to schedule a
meeting next week. Every member company of the AMPTP is committed and eager to
reach a fair deal, and to working together with the WGA to end the strike.
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